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29th August 2022 

OWL MARKET DAY 
HOOT CASH IS ON SALE NOW! 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

On Wednesday 21st September, Stage 3 will be holding an Owl Market Day to raise money for the Year 6 

students’ gift to the school. It also contributes to our school camp to Canberra and our Year 6 Farewell 

function. Stage 3 are very excited about organising the event. This will be the first time in three years since 

we have had an Owl Market Day. This event is a fun day for the whole family and our parents and community 

members are all welcome! Please save the date on your calendars and get ready for an exciting day! 

 

The stalls for Owl Market Day have been confirmed. The list of stalls and information on how much each stall 

or activity is worth can be found on the following page. 

 

To avoid problems with handling money on the day, ‘HOOT CASH SQUARES’ will be used instead of cash. It 

is strongly advised that Hoot Cash Squares are purchased prior to Owl Market Day, to save you from lining 

up outside our school office on the day of the event.  

 

HOOT CASH IS ON SALE NOW! You can start purchasing Hoot Cash through our school office. Hoot cash 

will be sold for 50c per square and will be available for purchase in bundles worth $2.50, $5, $10, $20, and 

$50.  Hoot Cash will be stored at school and issued to students on the day.  

 

Please note that any unused Hoot Cash Squares will not be redeemed for cash. 

 

Exact timings of the day will be released closer to the date, although it is anticipated that the K-2 students 

will attend Owl Market Day between 9:45am-11:35am, and the 3-6 students will attend between 11:45am 

and 1:35pm. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all for this wonderful event! Please get in touch if you have any questions. 

 

Edelle Broadhurst 

Stage 3 Assistant Principal  
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